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From: David Brecher <david@brechermediation.com>  

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 12:47 PM 

To: Nick Lake x2424 <nlake@harrellandharrell.com>; Alison Sausaman <asausaman@carrallison.com> 

Subject: Miller v. Clay County Board of County Commissioners - Mediation Settlement Agreement 

 

Alison and Nick:  
  
This will confirm that there is now an agreement to settle this case for total payment of 
$126,000, plus Defendant’s agreement to be responsible for today’s full mediation fee. 
Settlement is contingent upon final approval of the Clay County Board of County 
Commissioners and will include plaintiff’s execution of a complete release, dismissal of 
the lawsuit with prejudice and plaintiff’s agreement to resolve all liens. To the extent 
necessary, you will both handle further documenting the settlement. In the meantime, 
please "Reply All" to this email “AGREED” to confirm this agreement.  
  
I’m glad you were able to get this case resolved.  Thanks again for getting me involved.  
  
Dave  
 
David S. Brecher 

Brecher Mediation, PLC 

TIAA Bank Center 

301 West Bay Street, Suite 1443 

Jacksonville, Florida 32202 

Phone: (904) 329-7272 

Fax: (904) 416-1479 

Email: David@BrecherMediation.com 

This e-mail is from a law firm Harrell & Harrell, P.A. and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) 

to whom it is addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender 

immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you 

are not an existing client of ours, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it 

contains a specific statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to us in reply that you would 

expect us to hold in confidence. If you properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained 

expert of ours, you should maintain its contents in confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or 

work product privilege that may be available to protect confidentiality.  
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From: Nick Lake x2424 <nlake@harrellandharrell.com>  

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 12:51 PM 

To: 'David Brecher' <david@brechermediation.com>; Alison Sausaman <asausaman@carrallison.com> 

Cc: GROUP - Nick <Group-Nick@harrellandharrell.com> 

Subject: RE: Miller v. Clay County Board of County Commissioners - Mediation Settlement Agreement 

 

Agreed on behalf of Plaintiff.  Thanks,  

 

Nicholas Lake | Attorney at Law 
Harrell & Harrell, P.A. | 4735 Sunbeam Road Jacksonville, FL 32257 

nlake@harrellandharrell.com 

MAIN: (904) 251-1111 | FAX: (904) 251-1110 | www.harrellandharrell.com 

 
CJ Harrell& Harrell 


